
In accordance with the Constitution, Paragraph 4.8.3. a(iv), an extraordinary Council meeting 
has been called by the following Councillors: Ruth Brown, Paul Clark, Sam Collins, Keith 
Hoskins, Steve Jarvis, Lisa Nash, Sam North, Sean Prendergast, Carol Stanier and Tom 
Tyson.  
 
To consider the motion below to be proposed by Councillor Sam Collins and seconded by 
Councillor Ruth Brown. 
 
North Herts Local Plan 
 
“The council notes that the projected housing need for North Hertfordshire has reduced as a 
result of the latest predictions by the Office for National Statistics. 
 
The council believes that the proposed allocation of housing sites in the Local Plan should be 
reduced to reflect this reduction in projected need and instructs officers to convey this to the 
Inspector as soon as possible and carry out any review work requested by the Inspector as a 
result.” 


